
Dear Committee Chair and Esteemed Members of the Committee I trust this letter finds you well. My 

name is Andrew St Hilaire, and I am writing to you as a concerned and engaged citizen of Ohio. As we 

navigate the complexities of governance, I wish to emphasize the critical importance of elected 

representatives listening attentively to the will of the people, and by extension, fulfilling their civic duty 

to faithfully execute the wishes of those they serve. In our democratic system, elected officials are not 

only representatives but also stewards of the public trust. The foundation of this trust lies in the 

understanding that the will of the people is the heartbeat of our democracy. As constituents, we entrust 

our elected representatives with the solemn responsibility of translating our hopes, concerns, and 

aspirations into legislative action. Here are key points I urge you to consider as you deliberate on 

matters of significant consequence: Representation as a Trust: Elected representatives are entrusted 

with the sacred duty of faithfully representing the diverse voices of their constituents. To this end, it is 

imperative that the decisions made within the legislative arena mirror the collective will of the people. 

Civic Duty: As elected officials, you have assumed a civic duty to act in the best interest of your 

constituents. This duty extends beyond personal beliefs and requires a genuine commitment to listening 

to and understanding the diverse perspectives that constitute our vibrant democracy. Accountability to 

the Electorate: Upholding the will of the people is not merely a suggestion; it is an essential aspect of 

being accountable to those you represent. By aligning your actions with the expressed wishes of the 

electorate, you reinforce the democratic values that form the backbone of our state. Open Dialogue: 

Foster an environment of open communication and engagement with the public. Regular town hall 

meetings, surveys, and active solicitation of feedback are vital components of ensuring that the 

decisions made reflect the sentiments of the community. In conclusion, I urge you to reflect on the 

profound significance of your role in representing the will of the people. By doing so, you not only fulfill 

your civic duty but also contribute to the continued strength and vitality of our democratic system. By 

refusing to do this, you are nothing but a group of frauds and work to embarrass Ohioan voters further. 

When people think of you, they think of Larry householder and House Bill 6. We are tired of the 

nonsense, the corruption, and insubordination. DO YOUR JOB Thank you for your time, dedication, and 

service to our great state. I trust that you will continue to prioritize the collective voice of the people in 

your legislative endeavors. Sincerely, Tax payer, Andrew St.Hilaire 


